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PARKING OF MOTOR VEHICLES ON SCHOOL PROPERTY

Only eligible students as determined by the administration of Hopkins Academy
will be allowed to park their automobiles or motorcycles on school property when
school is in session. All students who wish to drive to school must submit to the
Main Office a copy of the Student Driving Form signed by the student and parent
prior to driving to school. Students who fail to obtain permission prior to driving to
school are subject to disciplinary action and subject to having their vehicle towed
at the vehicle owner’s expense. Driving to school is a privilege, holding with it the
responsibility of following the school’s driving regulations. Copies of the
agreement and regulations are available in the Principal’s Office.
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